
Dorothy Menasco 

From: Dorothy Menasco 

Sent: 
To: 

Tuesday, January 10, 2017 12:09 PM 

Adria Harper 

Subject: RE: Docket No. 160246-WS 

Hi Adria, 

Per your request, the docket title has been updated to reflect adoption of the rules rather than an 
amendment of the rules. Thank you for providing that information. 

Let me know if you have any further questions or concerns! 

Dorothy 

From: Adria Harper 
Sent: Tuesday, January 10, 2017 9:55 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: RE; Docket No. 16024~-ws 

I apologize for missing this again, but the title should reflect adoption of rule not amendment because these are 

new rules: 

Proposed adoption of Rule 25-30.444, F.A.C., Utility Reserve Fund, and 25-30.4445, F.A.C., Notice 

of Application for Utility Reserve Fund. 

Thank you very much for your help! 

Adria 

Adria E. Harper 
Senior Attorney 
Florida Public Service Commission 
AHarper@psc.state.fl. us 
(850) 413-6082 

Please note: Florida has very broad public records laws. Many written communications to or from the Florida Public 

Service Commission may be considered public records, which must be made available to anyone upon request. Your e­

mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: Monday, January 09, 2017 5:29PM 
To: Adria Harper 
Subject: FW: Docket No. 160246-WS 

Hi Adria, 

Per your request below, the docket title has been updated to reflect, "Proposed amendment of Rule 
25-30.444, F.A.C., Utility Reserve Fund, and 25-30.4445, F.A.C., Notice of Application for Utility 
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Reserve Fund." Please note that we included the reference to the Florida Administrative Code. If you 
have any questions or concerns, please let us know. 

Dorothy 

From: Adria Harper 
Sent: Monday, January 09, 2017 5:02PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: RE: Docket No. 160246-WS 

Hi Dorothy, 

The rule title needs to be updated again to include the actual name/subject matter of the proposed rules as 

follows: 

Proposed Amendment of Rule 25-30.444, Utility Reserve Fund, and 25-30.4445, Notice of Application 

for Utility Reserve Fund 

Thank you! 
Adria 

Adria E. Harper 
Senior Attorney 
Florida Public Service Commission 
AHarper@psc.state.fl.us 
(850) 413-6082 

Please note: Florida has very broad public records laws. Many written communications to or from the Florida 

Public Service Commission may be considered public records, which must be made available to anyone upon 

request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 
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